
 
 
      Tamuz 5776 
      July 2016 
Dear Dormitory Parents, 
 
 With several weeks left until school, we are anxiously anticipating your son’s arrival at 
the Mesivta of T.A. and looking very much forward to his enhancing our Yeshiva program by 
being a member of our dormitory. 
 
 Enclosed you will find the Dormitory Student Manual.  Please review this information 
carefully, as there have been some changes.  Please sign the form which states that you and 
your son have read and understand the rules. 
 
 Please realize that we will not be allowing the use of cell phones.  We hope to install 
individual phones in each of the dorm rooms. Rabbi Herskowitz can be reached at any time at 
his home at 410-486-6455 or 443-415-6455. 
 
 We are also enclosing a recommended clothing and personal item list along with various 
permission and medical information forms.  Please return the completed forms to the high 
school office before the first day of school.  A student arriving without all the appropriate 
forms in our possession will not be allowed to attend.  There has been more than one instance 
where the local hospital emergency room has delayed treatment due to forms insufficiently 
filled out.  Please provide a new copy of both sides of your insurance card along with address 
and phone number of the company to facilitate medical care.  For foreign students, please 
make sure that your insurance covers treatment in the United States and provide 
documentation of coverage. 
 
 For new students:  If you have not already done so, please provide an up-to-date record 
of your son’s immunization record. No student is allowed in school without this information. 
Also, please have your son’s school records forwarded to us so we may know where he is to 
be placed. No student is allowed in school without this information. 
 
 The school year begins on Monday evening, September 5th at 7:15 PM.  Students should 
arrive on September 5th between 2:00 P.M. and 5:00 P.M.  Supper will be served at 6:00 P.M.  
The Z’man begins at 7:15 P.M. with Mincha in the Mesivta Bais Medrash. 
 
 We hope your son will arrive refreshed and ready for a very exciting and successful stay 
at the Mesivta of T.A.  Have a safe trip, and may we greet you in good health and spirits on 
Monday, September 5th. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Rabbi Yisroel Fuchs    Rabbi Shraga Herskowitz 

Menahel     Mashgiach 


